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Importance of UPDATED submittals: 

So, can you spot the difference (if the large red dashed lines were not drawn)? 
 

We have an extra paragraph under limitations. This is extremely important for the 
entire team to understand…including the subcontractor! 

 

The Manufacturer determined an issue and placed that issue under the limitations 
section, telling us that there might be a new problem that we need to understand. 

 

 

 

 
The key 

here is the 
date it was 

issued.  
Was it after 

your 
reviewed 
submittal 

and 
installation 
or before! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Did the 
change 

happen in 
the middle 

of our 
phasing (in 
a specified 
multi-phase 

project)? 
 

 

 

 

Manufacturers learn about new issues all the time, and it is very important that we have 
the latest information before the start of our work, as our subcontractors and we are 

responsible for the new information when we start the work. 
 

Always verify with the subcontractor that we have the most updated submittals, not 
just an old package that gets recycled job after job. 

 

Also, if we start a new phase, I suggest that we get new submittals or at least have the 
subcontractor verify, in writing, that the submittals have not changed. 

 

Always verify dates and limitations on Mfr. Submittals   


